

CITY OF SAINT PAUL

Christopher B. Coleman, Mayor

Bruce Elder, Sewer Utility Manager 700 City Hall Annex

25 West Fourth Street

Phone:

(651) 266-6234

Saint Paul, MN 55102

Fax:

(651) 298-5621

October 26, 2011

Mark Doneux, Administrator Capitol Region Watershed District 1410 Energy Park Dr., Suite 4 Saint Paul, MN 55108

Dear Mr. Doneux:

Thank you for your input on the City's Stormwater Permit Annual Report. We appreciate your observations that the report content has improved in numerous areas.

Your suggestions on how to further enhance the City's Annual Report with additional detail will be taken into consideration as we track activity throughout the current calendar year and prepare the next annual report. The report, comments and response to comments will be submitted to the Saint Paul City Council to be adopted by resolution. This information will then be forwarded to the Minnesota Pollution Control Agency.

Sincerely,

Anne Weber Civil Engineer

Anne Weber

c: Anne Hunt, City of Saint Paul Bruce Elder, City of Saint Paul Amy Garcia, MPCA Felicia Chase, EPA Region 5